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Tree Pruning

From the Peninsula Property Association Landscape Committee:

As many of you are aware, the holly
trees in our community have gotten very
tall. Too tall. Over the past several days,
our tree care contractor has been
pruning the holly trees down to under
sixteen feet (16”).

This is a big job as our Peninsula
Property Owners Association (PPOA) is
responsible for maintaining the more
than 400 holly trees in our community as
well as magnolias, various hardwoods,
and of course, pine trees. If the heavy
equipment (bucket truck) is near your
home, please be careful and steer clear
of the work. Our goal is to bring all the
holly trees to a height where they can be
maintained as part of our routine
landscape maintenance.

In addition to the holly trees, another tree care contractor will begin work next week


https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=iraffiliate&nav=869203f4-34cc-47bc-b9ba-d27533929f19

removing dead, dying, and/or dangerously leaning trees throughout the
community. As you may have noticed, there is a pile of pine sections along Jetton
Road. The large pine fell due to ground saturation blocking three of four lanes on
Jetton Road. This was one of the trees scheduled for removal next week. The
remaining sections will be removed as part of the upcoming work.

If you have not reviewed our Comprehensive Greenspace Master Plan, it can be
viewed at Home - The Peninsula Property Owners Association, Inc. 035 - Charlotte,
NC.

Click the buttons below for answers to many questions, including theArchitectural Change request form
and a link to contact Hawthorne Management.

Property Change Request
Form

Visit our website

Hawthorne Management Past Newsletters

Follow us on Facebook or Instagram

Facebook PPOA Instagram PPOA

If you have received this email in error, or no longer wish to take part, please hit the "unsubscribe" link at
the bottom of the page. Your Peninsula Property Owners Association thanks you.
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